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SUBJECT: IKEA - RECALL [Food]

AFFECTED

PRODUCT: PASTAALGAR FULLKORN, elk-shaped wholegrain pasta or PASTAALGAR, elk-shaped

pasta

SUMMARY: Unclassified Recall; The recall has been initiated because the product may contain soy,

which is not declared on the product label.

The recalled products are PASTAALGAR FULLKORN, elk-shaped wholegrain pasta and
that PASTAALGAR, elk-shaped pasta, sold in the IKEA Swedish Food Market. As a
precautionary measure, products with all date stamps are recalled.

The products were sold in the IKEA Swedish Food Market and online - nationwide.

SUGGESTED

ACTION: Recommend notification of affected parties via phone, fax, or e-mail. Customers allergic
to soy or otherwise concerned are welcome to return PASTAALGAR FULLKORN and
PASTAALGAR to the nearest IKEA store for a full refund. For more information, please
contact the Returns & Exchanges department, or visit: www.IKEA-USA.com.
Furthermore, if any recalled products are found, notify this office at 317-233-8475.

Recall -- Firm Press Release

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms
involved as a service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse

either the product or the company.
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IKEA Recalls PASTAALGAR FULLKORN And PASTAALGAR, Due To
Non-Declared Soy Content

Contact:
Consumer:
www.IKEA-USA.com #

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - October 1, 2014 - If you have purchased PASTAALGAR
FULLKORN, elk-shaped wholegrain pasta or PASTAALGAR, elk-shaped pasta, in the
Swedish Food Market at IKEA, please be aware that the product may contain soy, which is
not declared on the product. As a precautionary measure, we have decided to recall these
products.

Analyses of PASTAALGAR FULLKORN and PASTAALGAR have indicated presence of soy
which is not declared on the product. Soy is an allergen and persons allergic to soy may
experience an allergic reaction if eating the product. The product is safe for anyone not allergic or
sensitive to soy.

Customers allergic to soy or otherwise concerned are welcome to return PASTAALGAR
FULLKORN and PASTAALGAR to the nearest IKEA store for a full refund. We are sorry for any
inconvenience this may cause.

For more information, please contact the Returns & Exchanges department, or visit:
www.|KEA-USA.com
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